
Matthew Rubin  S.174 

 

Dear Senate Government Operations Committee, 

I write to ask you to pass S.174 to update our law to keep up with the changing nature of 
news media and to make sure that public notices are accessible to all. 

I get my VT news on line and have for several years, especially with the shrinking of the 
Times Argus. 

Thank you for your consideration, and please pass S.174. 

Mathew Rubin 

Montpelier,  VT  

 


